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The In the Name of Love fundraiser officially ended at 11:59pm on Mar. 07, 2020, but our work continues. 

We want to first offer our sincere gratitude to all of our Minnesota friends for your support of Wuhan, Hubei 

and China. Now that our fundraiser has drawn to an end after a short three weeks, the final tallies are in: a total 

of 95 individuals and organizations donated and 23 restaurants participated in the Restaurants in Action event, 

bringing the total of raised funds to $37,475.00 Three separate batches totaling 50 oxygen concentrators 

were successfully delivered to 18 hospitals and health centers in Hubei province. We are currently selecting 

hospitals for the fourth batch of devices to ensure that they reach the hands of those who need them most. 

Thanks to everyone who donated and the efforts of all who helped, we have successfully met the goal we set 

for ourselves when we first issued our public call for support. Our work continues as we now strive to meet 

our next goal. 





Pictured above are a portion of thank you letters, records of receipt,  

and hospital staff receiving shipments 



Tracking Details 

Locations of recipient hospitals in Hubei  



In the Name of Love Donation Report 

As of 03/07/2020, 11:pm Central Time 





Supporting organizations (in order of time committed)  

US-China Peoples Friendship Association-Minnesota Chapter 

MN Shandong Folks Association 

MN Northeast Folks Association 

Phoenix Chinese Dance Academy 

Minnesota Chinese World - MNCW 

Meilin Art Studio 

Mamei Music Studio 

X-Design 

Legacy Adult Daycare Center 

US-Jiangxi Development Association (USJDA) 

Art Media US-China 

Minnesota China Friendship Garden Society 


